
INTERNATIONAL MUSIC CAMP 

MIDDLE SCHOOL CHOIR 

 
The following is a list of items to bring with you to camp for your choir session. 

• PENCILS (not a pen) with good erasers 
• One yellow highlighter 
• A Soprano Recorder (bring to the first rehearsal): 

• A limited number of recorders are available for purchase at the       
Allegro Shop.   

• Water bottle - Available for purchase in the Allegro Shop at camp.  
• Staff Paper 
• A Small Backpack - To carry everything in.  

 
If you have signed up for private lessons, there is no need to bring any solo literature with you.  It will be 
provided.   
 
Please, clearly mark your recorder and water bottle with your full name to avoid mix-ups!   
 
I am looking forward to meeting you, working with you and directing you!  This is going to be a great and 
exciting choral experience for us all—see you in June! 
 

The final performance will be Saturday, June 24, 2023 at 1:30 pm  
 
     


